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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2184, as introduced, changes the Highway Construction Materials Technician Certification 

Board to an advisory board under the Department of Transportation. Appointments to the board 

would be made by the Secretary of Transportation, and members of the board would serve at the 

Secretary’s pleasure. The board’s rulemaking authority over the training of construction 

inspectors, construction supervisors, and registration of highway construction materials 

technicians would be transferred to the Transportation Commission. The advisory board would 

receive administrative and financial support from the Oklahoma Department of Transportation. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2184 in its current form is not expected to have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or 

state revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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